
 
Mayor’s Town Hall is coming up – the topic?  APD Reform Progress: 
The Town Hall will be on Saturday, November 10th at the Albuquerque Convention Center, east side in the Brazos Room.  Registration is  
at 1:30 p.m. and the Town Hall is expected to begin at 2:00 p.m. and wrap up at 4:00.  Questions about the Town Hall can be submitted  
to APDcompliance@cabq.gov. 
 
 
Property Crimes reported in the Foothills Area Command on Friday 11/2, Saturday 11/3 and Sunday 11/4 
2 Armed Robberies/Commercial:  13100-block of Central Ave NE, 300-block of Eubank Blvd NE. 
1 Armed Robbery to an Individual:  13500-block of Skyline Rd NE. 
5 Stolen Vehicles:  10500-block of Montgomery Blvd NE, 12600-block of Lomas Blvd NE, 3300-block of Morris St NE, 13300-block of  
Mountain Rd NE, 13300-block of Cloudview Ave NE. 
1 Commercial Burglary:  1300-block of Juan Tabo Blvd NE. 
3 Residential Burglaries:  500-block of Paisano St NE, 11100-block of Acoma Rd SE, 1800-block of Elizabeth St NE. 
10 Auto Burglaries: 500-block Paisano St NE, 11500-block of Singing Arrow Rd SE, 12500-block of Hardin Ct NE, 500-block of Glacier  
Bay St SE, Copper Trail Head parking, Michel Emery Trail Head parking, 5500-block of Cancelar Dr NE, 10000-block of Gutierrez Rd NE,  
12200-block of Lomas Blvd NE, 3100-block of Jane Pl NE. 
Entries:  Leaving vehicles unlocked (5), breaking windows (5).  PLEASE LOCK YOUR VEHICLES!    
Items left in vehicles that were burglarized this weekend:  Back pack.  Vehicle insurance and registration paperwork.  Beats  
headphones and a gym bag.  Wallet, IDs, credit cards, contractor’s license and $1.00 in cash.  Designer handbag, wallet, IDs and $100  
cash.  Toys worth $100.  Vehicle battery. 
 
Quick Take-Aways:  It’s astounding the number of high dollar items and identification/personal information being left in unattended  
vehicles.  It’s also astounding that half of the auto burglaries committed this weekend were to vehicles left unlocked with valuable  
inside that were stolen.  Crime Prevention is about controlling your environment to reduce your odds of being a victim – lock up and  
remove items from your vehicle when you park and walk away.  The trail head auto burglaries all noted victims were only gone an  
hour, yet leaving Coach handbags, wallets, IDs, credit cards, cash, professional documents inside these vehicles attracted thieves.  I  
recommend you pare down to the essentials and for a hike/jog/dog walk/mountain bike ride leave nothing with personal information  
or value inside the vehicle and carry it with you. 
 
Stay safe everyone – Jill Garcia, Crime Prevention Specialist / ICPS, NCPS – Albuquerque Police Department, Foothills Area Command 
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